
Hello Grandmothers and Others for Peace: 
 

It couldn't rain two Sundays in a row, I 
promise! Come participate in our regular  

monthly vigil  
Sunday, February 3,  

3:00 to 4:00 p.m.  
 intersection  of Valencia Blvd. and McBean Parkway.   

Park on the southwest side, near Kohl's. 
 In March, in addition to our regular vigil, first Sunday of the 

month, we  plan a memorial vigil, perhaps a March, to 
commemorate the fifth  anniversary  of the Iraq fiasco.   

Please bring a sign, a friend and any  great ideas to enlist others 
to come March 16 to honor the almost 4,000 of  our military who 
have been killed, plus the untold thousands of Iraqi  people who 

have also lost their lives in these past five years.  Call me 
regarding events in the Greater Los Angeles Area on  

 March 15, 16 and 19 
 (Wednesday the 19th is the actual anniversary), 

 PLEASE give first consideration to 
 our local Santa Clarita Grandmothers for Peace event. 

 Peace,   
Patty Carmody 

 


